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CERTIFIED - RETURN RECEIPT

Mr. Stanley Walczynski 
Regional Environmental Engineer 
Safety-Kleen Corporation - Orange Park 
777 Big Timber Road 
Elgin, Illinois 6 0120

Dear Mr. Walczynski:

Safety-Kleen Corporation - Orange Park 
FLD 980 847 214 
Clay County - Hazardous Waste 
Construction Permit #HC 10-128082

T'
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HAZARDOUS V.MaTE 
PERMITTING

This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated January 5, 
1988, to modify the existing Operation Permit to include the waste 
paint storage unit.

In accordance with the Department's regulations and policy for a 
newly constructed unit, you must submit an application for an 
operation permit along with an application fee of $500. Enclosed 
is an application for your convenience. You must complete Part I 
of the application and also submit original certifications. For 
the detailed site specific information required in Part II of the 
permit application, you may want to reference your previous 
submittals for the existing construction permit and operation 
permit.

In addition to submitting an operation permit application, you 
must show compliance with specific conditions 38 and 41 of the 
above referenced permit. Specific condition 3 8 requires a 
professional engineer's inspection and certification of secondary 
containment. Specific condition 41 requires as-built 
certification by a professional engineer.

Moreover, the Warning Notice #NE-W-10-4555 sent to you on December 
4 , 1987 , must be resolved before a permit can be issued. In 
accordance with Rule 17-4 .070(6), F.A.C. , the Department cannot 
issue a permit to a facility which is not in full compliance with 
the law and Department rules, regulations and standards.
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After receiving the above required information, the Department 
will modify your permit to include the paint storage unit if the 
application is determined complete and adequate.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact 
this office.

Sincerely,

ABP:jf

/C
AshwltF^^—Pat'e!
Hazardous Waste Supervisor

cc; Satish Kastury 
Paul Johnson


